
 
TOWN OF LYSANDER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, October 

20, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Town of Lysander to hear all those for or against 

the 2023 Fire Protection Agreement between the Town of Lysander and 

Enterprise Fire Company No. 1.   

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Lysander, dated October 6, 2022. 

Dina Falcone, Town Clerk 


